UPDATE - HURRICANE HARVEY RELIEF

In an effort to assist those affected by Hurricane Harvey, TSBDE will waive late fees to those who are in
the affected disaster areas and are not able to submit a timely renewal. Please email the licensing
division at licensinghelp@tsbde.texas.gov for additional information. Include the following information:

Full name,

License/registration type,
License/registration number, and
Expiration date.

For out-of-state providers interested in providing assistance to those affected by Hurricane Harvey,
TSBDE will offer a Provisional License to those dentists and hygienists who would like to assist those who
have been affected. TSBDE will waive the application fee and once approved the provisional license will
be valid for 180 days or until the the Hurricane Harvey disaster declaration has been lifted or expires.
Please note Texas sponsorship is required for the provisional license.

For out-of state-providers who would like to volunteer their services, please complete and submit
the Temporary License for Charitable Purpose application. There is no fee associated with this
application. This completed application may be emailed to Christine Mendez at
cmendez@tsbde.texas.gov or faxed to 512.463.7452.

For both the Provisional License and Temporary License for Charitable purpose TSBDE will maintain a
log of all issued licenses for solely this purpose. Applications will be processed immediately so long as
they have all required information and associated documentation.

Please include “Hurricane Harvey” on all applications.
Dentists and Hygienists wishing to volunteer may contact the following to inquire about volunteer needs:
e Texas Department of State Health Services Texas Disaster Volunteer Registry at:
https://www.texasdisastervolunteerregistry.org/
e The American Red Cross, http://www.redcross.org/ Phone: (866) 526-8300
Volunteer Houston, http://volunteerhouston.org Phone: (281) 656-1533
e Texas Gulf Coast Voluntary Organization Active in Disaster(VOAD) http://txgulfcoastvoad.org/

For questions, contact the Licensing Division at 512.463.0235.

*These license types do not include the privilege to administer anesthesia.
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